4-H NJHA might be for you

Source: Bill Fountain, extension professor, arboriculture and youth horticulture
Kentucky 4-Hers, members of the FFA and other youth interested in horticulture and related topics might want to learn more about the National Junior Horticultural Association.

The association, founded in 1934, was the first organization in the world dedicated solely to youth and horticulture.  Its programs help young people obtain a basic understanding of the growing art and science of horticulture and develop skills in these areas.  The association also recruits and trains youth in many specialized horticultural fields.  Participation in the association helps young people develop an appreciation for and understanding of the horticultural industry.

This organization sponsors youth educational programs, including projects and activities, to create a better understanding of horticulture. Association members become better citizens as they develop an understanding of nature and accept responsibility for sustaining our environment.  Membership acquaints youth with the many vocational and professional career opportunities available in the horticultural industry. Youth and their adult leaders gain experiences in group participation, cooperation and leadership.

The association’s philosophy and program focus are represented by the acronym HYCEL.  It stands for Horticulture, Youth, Careers, Education and Leadership.
Youths 22-years-old and younger are eligible to participate in the association’s projects and activities. Not all projects are open to all age levels. Age-eligibility is specified in the requirements for each activity.

The association’s age requirements for those participating in junior and senior divisions are the same as in 4-H. Age grouping allows youth to compete against others with similar abilities.

Senior Division members are eligible to attend the association’s annual convention each fall.  A horticultural contest in identification, judging and information takes place during the convention for individuals and teams.

Senior projects for the national convention encompass topics like environmental awareness, production and marketing, experimental horticulture, demonstrations, speaking of horticulture, and recognition of achievement and leadership.  The junior projects of gardening, plant propagation, environmental awareness and experimental horticulture are submitted as reports prior to the annual convention.

For more information on horticulture educational opportunities offered through our Kentucky 4-H/Youth Development Program, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service or Bill Fountain, extension horticulture specialist /4-H, at 859-257-3320 or bill.fountain@uky.edu., or visit the organization’s website at http://www.njha.org.

Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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